Easter Bank Holiday 

Please note that Ashfield Road Surgery will be open as normal over the Bank Holiday weekend.

Friday 10th April		8.30 – 13.00		14.00 – 18.30.
Saturday 11th April	8.00 – 13.00 (Prestwood Road Surgery – appointment only 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Sunday 12th April 		8.00 – 13.00 (Showell Park Surgery – appointment only)
Monday 13th April 	8.30 – 13.00 		14.00 – 20.00.

If you have symptoms associated with coronavirus including a new continuous cough and a high temperature, you are advised to stay at home for 7 days. 
Please do not book a GP appointment or attend your GP practice.

